
From: zoe hunter   
Sent: 22 September 2022 14:25 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/22/0007 
 
I have lived at , a grade 2 listed historic building, for over 40 years. Since 2011 when 
our lovely village became a target for development I have witnessed the village doubling in size 
which has increased the volume of traffic on our already restricted access roads. Another 130 houses 
will be so harmful to the village and it’s accessibility.  
 
Sincerely 
 
Christina Clarke  

 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




